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The American Township Trustees met in regular session with the following members present:    Paul Basinger, Lynn Mohler, and Larry Vandemark.

Motion by Trustee Mohler second by Trustee Vandemark to approve the minutes of the regular meeting of June 11, 2018.  Roll call, all yes.

Motion by Trustee Vandemark second by Trustee Mohler to approve the warrants as presented by the Fiscal Officer.  Roll call, All yes.

Privilege of the floor was granted to Jimmy Freeman, 1953 Jerry Place who is concerned with his neighbor’s dogs who are large and not controlled well. He is looking for help from the township on what to do about this. Trustee Basinger and Chief Reddick gave some advice for ways to handle the issue. 

The Fiscal Officer reported on the need for a motion concerning the 2019 Budget Hearing.  Motion by Trustee Vandemark second by Trustee Basinger to set the hearing for July 9, 2018 at 8:00pm.  Roll call, all yes.

Chief Reddick reported on a need for 3 new Tasers and the equipment that goes with it for the police department at a cost of $5506.91.

Motion by Trustee Vandemark second by Trustee Basinger to purchase new Tasers for the department at a cost of $5506.91. Roll call, all yes. 

Chief Hadding reported on pump test done on equipment, which all did pass. He also discussed a medic unit, which continually has had issues and is looking at a new chasse for it or a new unit.

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to purchase 2 new doors for American Township. Roll call, all yes. 

Motion to go into executive session for purpose of appointment and compensation of a public employee. Roll call, all yes. 

The regular meeting was postponed to go into executive session. 

The regular meeting was resumed.  

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to adjourn.  Roll call, all yes.

Sincerely,

Brady Overholt,  Fiscal Officer                                     Paul Basinger,  Chairman

